
Commissioners May Attend Meeting with Individual Members of the 

Okaloosa County Legislative Delegation on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 

Tallahassee, Florida 

 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that various 

members of the Okaloosa County Commission may attend duly noticed meetings 

with individual members of the Legislative Delegation representing Okaloosa 

County to be held at 204 S. Monroe St., Tallahassee, FL 32301, Tallahassee, Florida 

on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 as follows: 

 

• 8:00 a.m. ET meeting with Senator Broxson 

• 2:00 p.m. ET meeting with Representative Maney 

• 4:30 p.m. ET meeting with Senator Gainer 

 

The purpose of the meetings will be to discuss proposals for the 2021 Legislative 

Session and will last approximately 30 minutes each. This is not an official meeting 

of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but multiple members of 

the Commission may attend.  Although the meeting will be held in Tallahassee, the 

public is welcomed to attend by appearing at the Okaloosa County Commission 

offices located at 1250 N. Eglin Pkwy, Suite 100, Shalimar, Florida 32579. 

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office described above and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 
 


